Are you RELAXED, FRIENDLY, play a bit of
BRIDGE?

You could become a

GOLDHAWK

The Young Chelsea Bridge Club, long known as a top club for bridge experts, is
now opening its doors to those players who don’t take the game quite so seriously.

January sees the start of the Goldhawks League
Teams of four non-experts will face each other in head-to-head matches, competing

for the Goldhawks Trophy

We’re meeting on Thursday evenings at 7pm from 9™ January.

There will be a few hands to play before getting to the REFRESHMENTS break
when you can check progress with your teammates and chat to everyone. Then a
few more hands and home to celebrate your victory.

The price is £12.50 per person per session, which includes tea, coffee, and our
popular buffet supper. We also have a licensed bar that is open throughout.
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Not sure? Then come along to a

TASTER EVENING on THURSDAY 7""NOVEMBER

at the Young Chelsea Bridge Club, 54 Goldhawk Road

Drop in from 7PM to 9PM
Come on your own, with a partner, or as a team
Play some fun bridge and meet the organisers
Refreshments and great company supplied

We are right opposite Goldhawk Road tube station (Hammersmith and City line), a short walk
from Shepherds Bush tube station (Central line) and Shepherds Bush station (frequent trains to
Clapham Junction). The 94 and 237 buses stop right outside, and many other buses will drop you
nearby (72,148,207,220,260,272,283,295,C1).
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To enter, or for more information: youngchelsea@btconnect.com or 020 8740 4194
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